駐日ブラジル大使から礼状

祝電に対して、駐日ブラジル大使から礼状が届きました。 礼状の内容は次のとおりです。

Tokyo, September 8th, 2009

Mr. Koji Oyama Mayor of Nakatsugawa City

Dear Mr. Oyama,

I hereby would like to thank you, in the name of the Brazilian Government and my own, for the kind message in which you express your congratulations for the celebration of the Brazilian Independence Day.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely, Luiz Augusto de Castro Neves Ambassador of Brazil

【本文訳】

ブラジル独立記念日にあたり丁重なお祝いのメッセージをいただきましたことに、ブラジル政府を代表して、また私自身からも、御礼申し上げます。

この機会に改めて貴職への敬意を表します。